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GROTON, CONNECTICUT 

(*Attachments are available upon request in the Superintendent’s Office.) 

 

Special Meeting       July 27, 2015 

 

A special meeting of the Groton Board of Education was held on July 27, 2015, in CR 1 of the 

Town Hall Annex, for the purpose of interviewing a candidate to fill the vacancy on the Board of 

Education 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Kim Watson, Board Member, at 5:45 p.m. 

 

PRESENT ABSENT 

 

Mrs. Kim Shepardson Watson, Chairperson  

Mrs. Rita Volkmann, Vice Chairperson 

Dr. Andrea Ackerman  

Mrs. Patricia Doyle 

Mrs. Katrina Fitzgerald  

Mrs. Elizabeth Gianacoplos 

Ms. Mary Kelly  

Mr. Jay Weitlauf 

 

Dr. Michael Graner, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Due to the absence of the candidate, the meeting was recessed at 6:00 p.m. 

  

A motion was made by Mrs. Watson and seconded by Dr. 

Ackerman to reconvene the Special Meeting and  to adjourn the 

meeting at 8:45 p.m. 

PASSED – UNANIMOUSLY 

 


